
 

 
 
 
 

3 October 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
Our visit to the Textiles Exhibition at The Alexandra Palace is this week, on Thursday 6 October. 
The original email I sent about this, with full details of the trip, can be viewed HERE. 
 
The final details: 

• Students do not need to be in uniform, but should wear suitable smart casual clothing – 
no bare tummies! 

• Students should bring a packed lunch and some spending money / phone for taking 
pictures, and a pen (Free School Meals students will have a packed lunch provided for 
them by our caterers) 

• Students should register with their Tutors and stay for the PD lesson and then meet in 
The Observatory at 9:00 

NOTE our return time is approximately 18:00 at Redhill Train Station. 

I will allow students to make their ways home from the station. If you would prefer me to 
supervise them back to the school site so you can collect them from there, please drop me an 
email on vkendall@carringtonschool.org 
  
Best wishes 
 
Mrs V Kendall 
Teacher of Technology 
Head of Faculty 
Design Technology and Art 
& Humanities (Maternity Cover) 
 

https://carringtonschool.org/assets/16-September-Year-10-Textiles-Trip-to-Alexandra-Palace-Thursday-6-October.pdf
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